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March 12, 2019

Eric Carpenter
Assistant City Manager
City of Miami Beach

Dear Mr. Carpenter,

The Department of Transportation is aware of the proposed Pedestrian Bridge at approximately
5™ Street and West Avenue in the City of Miami Beach. The Department has met with the
development team and yourself to discuss the proposed Pedestrian Bridge.

The Department is aware that certain processes and actions are required for the City of Miami
Beach to support and approve moving forward with the proposed Pedestrian Bridge. The
Department as owner of the right-of-way and roadway composing 5% Street (State Route AlA)
understands the development team must submit to the City for review within City processes to
obtain approvals required to achieve City support and approvals for the proposed Pedestrian
Bridge.

The Department has required processes and approvals that must be met before the proposed
Pedestrian Bridge can move forward within our right-of-way. We will be unable to officially
sign off on any documents associated with the proposed Pedestrian Bridge until the City
support/approval is received and the Department processes and approvals are met.

Please feel free to reach out to me at 305-470-5197 and james.wolfe@dot.state.fl.us should you
wish to discuss further.

Sincerely,

James Wolfe, P.E
District Secretary
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